MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF STUDIES (BOS) IN
MATHEMATICS HELD ON JUNE 20, 2024 @ 5 P.M. THROUGH ONLINE
MODE.

The following members attended the meeting:

Name Designation
(1) Asso.Prof. Minal Wankhede Head, Department of
Associate Professor Mathematics

(2) Dr. Rajeshwar Andhale, Head, Mathematics Subject Expert
Department, Ramnarain Ruia Autonomous
College, Matunga

(3) Dr. Anil Khairnar, Héad and Professor, Subject Expert
Department of Mathematics, MES Abasaheb

Garware College, Pune

(4) Asso. Prof. Prakash Sansare, Head, University Nominee
Department of Mathematics, Birla College,
Kalyan |

(5) Asso. Prof. Mandar Khasnis, CHM college, Alumni
Ulhasnagar

(6) Mr. Sanjog Meshram, Director, Zapkode Industry Expert

(7) Dr. Akanksha Shinde, Associate Professor, B. | Member
N. Bandodkar College, Thane

(8) Mrs. Umalaxmi Patne, Assistant Professor, Member
B.N. Bandodkar College of Science, Thane

(9) Mrs. Priyanka Rajput, Assistant Professor, B.N
Bandodkar College of Science




The agenda for the meeting was as follows:

To put forward the proposed syllabus of S.Y.B.Sc Mathematics 2024-25 and

recommend for the changes in BOS and academic council.
The discussion was held among the members and their suggestions were as given below:

® The proposed syllabus was read by Mrs. Minal Wankhede followed by
the discussion.

e Following were the suggestions recommended by BOS members:

1. Blooms taxonomy to be used while writing course outcomes of the

respective syllabus.

2. The title of the Paper 2 to be changed from “System of Equations and

Matrices” to “System of linear equations and Matrices”.

3. Book by Anton to be used for the linear Algebra as suggested during the

meeting,.
4. Use of software is recommended in sketching of Graphs for the generic
paper.

5. Discussion regarding Field project took place during the meeting and
various suggestions and recommendations done during the meeting related to

field project.
It was resolved as under,

“Resolved that the syllabus of SYBSc subject in Mathematics be approved and

recommended to Academic Council for further action.”

There being no other matter, the meeting was concluded with a vote of thanks.
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Mrs. M T Wankhede

Head, Dept. of Mathematics & Chairperson



